NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
FOR THE CITY OF COSTA MESA MEETING
OF THE

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the City of Costa Mesa
Historic Preservation Committee scheduled for Thursday, December 14, 2006,
has been CANCELLED.

Next regular meeting is scheduled for January 11, 2006 at 5:30pm in City Hall
Conference Room 1A.

Please call (714) 754-5300 with any questions.

November 21, 2006
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JANA M. RANSOM
Recreation Manager




